
                                                              

November 9, 2022  
  
Geneva Community School District #304  
Attn: Dr. Kent Mutchler  
227 North Fourth Street  
Geneva, Illinois 60134  
  
  
RE Northwestern Medicine Grant Received  
 
 

Dear Dr. Mutchler,  
 

Please allow this letter to serve as notification to both the school district and school board members 
that a Community Grant of $500 was received from Northwestern Medicine on 11/7/2022 
 

The grant is to be used towards the purchase of a recumbent bicycle for the Geneva High School 
Wellness Program and gym. Scott Henning, Wellness Department Chair will be selecting the item that 
will best need department needs.   
 

Northwestern Medicine awards such grants to designated nonprofit organizations, and governmental 
and public entities that are working to address identified community health priorities. No goods or 
services were provided in exchange for this funding.  
  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
  
  

 
 
Melinda Kintz 
Grant Coordinator– Office of Learning & Teaching 
Geneva Community Unit School District #304 
227 N. Fourth Street 
Geneva, IL. 60134 
630/463-3041 
 

Cc Kate Tracy 

      



 


